
Saturday, April 27, 2019
at 10 a.m.

71108 Morrison Line, east of Exeter

Meet at Brian Clarke Memorial Stairs 
north of Jones Bridge.

In the event of rain please meet at the 
Woodland Reflection Shelter.

JONES BRIDGE

You are invited!

AND RIBBON CUTTING

The new pedestrian bridge on the South Huron Trail is called Jones Bridge. 
It is dedicated by Donna Jones, in loving memory of Ted Jones.

We are so grateful for your support of the Jones Bridge Project for 
a new pedestrian bridge on the South Huron Trail. 

As a result of your generous support, and the generous support of 
other donors, the community will be safer and more active and 

we are close to reaching the capital fundraising target.

We want to say thank you. This ceremony is one way to do that.

to a Safer, More active community

Jones Bridge on the South Huron Trail
The Pedestrian Trail Bridge Project


